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I believe ranked choice voting is the way of the future. It will give the people of this 

state more say in what they want, it will let us break up the two party system, and it 

will allow the people's voices to be truly heard. No longer will we have to choose 

between the greater of two evils. Ranked choice is the only way through the current 

quagmire of partisan politics and I wholeheartedly support it. 


